Report on Departmental Seminar by Maths Department of Salbari College

Date: 28" September 2023

Venue: Class room, Salbari College

Brief Note:

The Mathematics Department of Salbari College successfully organized a departmental seminar
on the 28" of September, 2023. This engaging event provided an excellent platform for students
to showcase their understanding and passion for mathematics through presentations on a variety
of interesting and random topics.

Each student delivered a presentation on a topic of their choice, demonstrating not only their
knowledge but also their ability to communicate complex mathematical concepts effectively. The
seminar aimed to foster a deeper interest in mathematics and encourage students to explore
beyond the standard curriculum.

The presentations were evaluated by the esteemed faculty members of the Mathematics
Department. The faculty commended the students for their thorough research, creativity, and
presentation skills. This seminar was an opportunity for students to engage with their peers,
receive constructive feedback, and enhance their academic and presentation abilities.

Overall, the seminar was a resounding success, reflecting the department's commitment to

nurturing a vibrant academic environment and promoting a culture of intellectual curiosity
among students.
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